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From the Governor

By Brian Rega

Do you hear that? It's the Rotary clock tick-tick-ticking away. Our next Governor has been to
International Assembly for training, our 2025-26 Class of Presidents and some Presidents-Nominees
will be trained this month in Ft. Smith, and the next District Leadership team is setting plans. Time
is rarely something you get more of, but because this year is all about "magic"”, "Poof!" that danged
groundhog saw its shadow and granted us all an extra six weeks to earn as many points as you can
in the Club Recognition Criteria. Did you even see the wand? Keep extending the hand of Rotary,
raising money for the Foundation, and doing projects to support your communities. If you'd like to
earn some extra points, your club can contribute to our Day

of Giving or secure sponsorship for the District Conference.

District Conference? While we're talking about time, I'd like to ask you to save the date--Friday,
June 13, for our ONE-DAY DISTRICT CONFERENCE! That's right, because we're celebrating the new
Rotary, we can try new things. We'll start at 10 a.m., get some education, showcase clubs, hand
out some awards and recognition, eat a couple of times, and celebrate a magical year. Details will
follow, but be sure to save that date.

District 6150 Day of Giving just got easier

You don’t have to wait for June to give.

The Rotary District 6150 Day of Giving: Giving for Growth is June 15, 2025, but Rotarians can start
giving now to support the life-changing work of the Rotary Foundation!

Give your gift of $6,150, $615, $61.50, or yes, $6.15, by clicking here . Every contribution, big or
small, helps us create lasting change. Thank you for your support!

Rotary

District 6150
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Giving

Choose your donation:
$6,150

$615

$61.50

$6.15

districtadmin@rotary6150.org

COTY Deadline Extended

The deadline for Club of the Year (COTY) submission has been extended until 5 p.m. on April 15,
2025. This will give clubs more time to work on their projects and goals while leaving ample time


https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/Donation/?BID=2939&Embed=N&Style=Cards
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for securing awards and recognition. Awards will be presented at District Conference June 13 in

Jonesboro!

Jonesboro University Rotary Pot O' Gold a big success!

Jonesboro University RotaryClub successfully hosted its annual fundraiser, Pot O' Gold, to support its

service projects!

The club thanked
attendees, fellow
Rotarians from the
Jonesboro Club, District
Governor Brian Rega,
and Jonesboro
businesses. All had a
wonderful time dancing,
shopping our online
silent auction, and
enjoying the excitement
of the draw down to
$10,000 winner!

We wish everyone
Happy St. Patrick's Day
and luck of the Irish!
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